
 

MEDIA STATEMENT  

                                                                                                   11 November 2020 

 
Message of Condolences on the Passing of outgoing South African Auditor General  

 

The MEC of Provincial Treasury, Hon. Seaparo Sekoati has noted with the deepest grief the 

passing away of the South Africa's Auditor General, Cde. Thembekile Kimi Makwetu.  

 

The MEC also sends his message of condolences to the Makwetu family and all members of the 

Auditor General's team in all their spheres for their loss.  

MEC Seaparo Sekoati wishes to thank the late AG for soldiering on even at the height of his ill-

health in guiding team AG in ensuring that public resources are utilized in an effective, efficient, 

transparent, accountable, and sound way. Team Limpopo Treasury and the entirety of the 

Limpopo people remain indebted to the late AG for his contributions to the sustainable service 

provisioning by various departments, their entities, and our Municipalities.  

 

The MEC believes strongly that Cde. Makwetu's humility, wisdom, discipline, and dedication will 

remain a guiding torch in ensuring sound fiscal management to everyone in the public and private 

financial management sector.  

 

May the soul of AG Kimi Makwetu rest in eternal peace.  

          ……………….. END……………. 

Enquiries: 

Thulani Twala: Medial Liaison Officer 

Cell: 066 498 7607  Email: TwalaTC@treasury.limpopo.gov.za  

 Issued by the Office of the MEC, Limpopo Provincial Treasury. 
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